
April 2024
Dear Strathcona Families, 

Welcome back Spring!

April is a month at Strathcona fi l led with warmer weather, and

fresh new learning opportunities. Our classroom teachers wil l

continue working on daily l iteracy intervention with our reading

groups. We wil l also continue with daily writing, math, and

exciting ways to tie in social studies and science learning

outcomes. 

Our teachers are also always looking for ways to make

Indigenous Education a part of our daily learning at

Strathcona. On April 19th, all staff wil l  be participating in

Treaty Education, which is important training that supports the

Calls to Action of the Truth and Reconcil iation Commission.

The intent is to understand the original spirit and intent of the

treaties and the treaty relationship by balancing oral history

with the written word, including an understanding of shared

history. All of our teachers, educational assistants, clerical

staff and custodians are excited for this day of learning, and

it’s impact on improving learning outcomes for Strathcona

students! 

Take care and see you soon!

Jeremy Midford                                 Helen Sabater-Fixe

Principal                                           Vice Principal

STRATHCONA SCHOOL





Arrival at School

Supervision outdoors in the morning starts at 8:40 am. 

At lunch, please bring students no earlier than 12:50 pm ,  as
supervision is l imited due to our lunch program.  

Student Pick Up: Important Info

Students wil l  be walked outside with their teacher into their
pick up and drop off l ine on the hard top. Parents/guardians
and older siblings wil l  pick up students from their designated
line. Please do not double park or stop along Alfred Avenue
for pickup. Students will not be dismissed from their line
to a parent in a vehicle. This is for safety! Please park, exit
your vehicle, and pick up your child from their classroom
line. Thank you for keeping everyone safe!

Thank you for your continued support in making our entry and
exit times safe for all of our Strathcona families! 

In l ieu of a Strathcona Parent Council meeting this month, we
will be joining the Inner City Advisory Meeting which takes
place on Tuesday April 23rd, 6:30 pm at Mulvey School. 

Please call Lee Tavares at 204-586-8493 if you would l ike to
join our parent representation at the meeting. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL






